
Miles Croom


From: Miles Croom


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:41 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane Dorian response


Craig, as a former NOAA Corps colleague and now-retired taxpayer, I want to thank you for doing the right


thing.  Bravo Zulu!


Miles


https://www.washingtonpost.com/weather/2019/09/09/noaas-chief-scientist-will-investigate-why-agency-

backed-trump-over-its-experts-dorian-email-shows/?wpisrc=nl_most&wpmm=1
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